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Calendar

2017

July

Friday 21%
Monday 24"
Monday 24"
Tuesday 25"

Friday 28"

August
Tuesday 1%

Tuesday 1%
Thursday 3™

Thusrday 3™

Friday 4"
Friday 4"
Tuesday 8"
Tuesday 8"
Wednesday o
Thursday 10"

Monday 14"
Tuesday 15"
Tuesday 15"

Thursday 17"

Wednesday 26"

Wednesday 16"

General Assembly
Production Dress Rehearsal

CHAPS Meeting, 7.30pm

Curriculum Day
No Students

Fathering Project, 7.30pm
Tree planting day

Pasta Blasta Lunch

(no lunch orders)

Regional Girls Football

Eat For Life Incursion
JJC,JKL,JBJ,JMP,JKS,JLS
State schools netball
championship 5/6 boys
Presentation Assembly
100 days of Prep

Production Tech Rehearsal
Production Performance
Production Performance

Eat For Life Incursion
JJO,JTC,JSY

Middle Puppet Theatre
Middle Puppet Theatre
Wakakirri Rehearsal

" First Aid in Schools

First aid in Schools

Wednesday 23" Middle Hooptime
Tuesday 29"  Pizza Day
Thursday 31%  Father’s Day stall

Telephone:

9725 1206

OSHC 9724 4514

NOTICES GOING HOME THIS WEEK:

Schools Tree Day — Yarrunga

Junior — Eat for Life incursion reminders

Middle - Production dress rehearsal information
Middle — Hoop time Information

Middle — Don’t Move Puppet Theatre incursion
Senior — Girls Football

Senior — Boys Netball

PLEASE CHECK YOUR COMPASS FEED REGULARLY

Principal’s Report

Welcome back to the third term for 2017. Although it is the cold period of
the year | trust students enjoyed the break and had a chance to refresh,
ready for a busy and productive term. There is plenty on this term to
ensure they are engaged in productive learning.

Middle School Production

Our biannual Middle School Production, the ever popular Disney classic,
The Little Mermaid is deep into rehearsals and the students’ big nights on
stage are only a few weeks away. This is obviously a huge undertaking bu
everything is on track for a terrific show.

Tickets are on sale now and | would encourage all families in the school to
consider taking the whole family. Live theatre performance are an amazinc
experience, particularly for children but they are often priced out of the
reach for children to attend. This is a great opportunity for them to see a
show that | am sure they will already know. Senior School students will
recall and relive the feeling of being onstage in costume from their
experience of 2 years ago when they performed. Those in the younger
years will get an insight into the experience they have in store when they
move into the Middle School and well as having the experience of live
musical theatre. It is an opportunity not to be missed by the whole
community!! Details for purchasing tickets online are in this newsletter.
Fathering Project

Our newly formed group with the Fathering Project, MoTH (Men of The
Hills) are holding a launch of the group next Wednesday night and are
calling on all fathers or father figures to come along to the night for some
slices of pizza and a chat to hear what it is all about. We had 30+ dads last
time and the steering group of dads are hoping for a big turnout. Details of
the night are elsewhere in the newsletter. Please come along and support
this great initiative to assist in building our community, which supports our
students.

Sustainability

Our Sustainability Program has for many years now been an important pari
of CHPS. We are taking it up a notch and have had discussions with
students, staff and with the support of the School Council; our expectations
and protocols for managing waste in the school are being enhanced.
Please see the information in this newsletter outlining the updated
procedures.

We want to do everything we reasonably can as a school to minimise
waste and maximise recycling.



2018 School Fair

Our School Community FAIR 2018 preparations are underway and we will be offering an information evening to discuss the
event and to seek parent helpers to create its success! Please keep your eye out for this meeting and consider assisting to
make this event a success for our school and community.

Graeme Caudry - Principal

Science News

Science call out for help!
Needed for Senior Science
experiments in Weeks 6 and 7 of Term 3!

Small glass jars ranging from 300 — 400ml (preferably with labels still attached, lids not required.) E.g. Baby food, tartare sauce, ginger,
garlic, salsa.
Also needed: plastic bottles ranging from 300 — 400ml, lids not required. E.g. soft drink, water, etc.

Thank you!
Thank you very much to the Kelm family for looking after our school chickens over the holiday break. We are very fortunate
to be in a community where so many families are willing to help!

Laura Kitching - Science

Music News

Choir: The choir is inviting new members to join at the beginning of this Semester. Students who are interested should come to
the first choir rehearsal for the Term at lunchtime on Wednesday 26th July. Rehearsals take place every Wednesday lunchtime
and Thursday before school (8 a.m.) It is imperative that all choir members attend every rehearsal and performance throughout
the year to maintain the great quality and team effort that we are currently enjoying. If your child is unable to attend a rehearsal,
please let Miss Tweedie know via Compass. Choir will have an evening performance at Stagestruck this Term.

Stagestruck: Stagestruck will be the evening of Wednesday, September 13" with performances beginning at 7pm. Auditions will
begin three weeks prior to the event in the week of Monday the 21 of August. Auditions are open to Junior, Middle and Senior
students.

Uniform News

2017 Uniform Shop Opening Hours:

Monday 8.30am to 10am

Thursday 2.30pm to 4pm

Orders can be placed any day through FlexiSchools.com.au. Your order will be processed during normal opening hours and
delivered home via your child’s classroom.

Order Forms can also be left at the office.

Orders and enquiries can be made by phoning the Uniform Shop during our opening hours.

All orders will be sent to your child’s classroom, unless otherwise specified.
Anissa Silver - Manager

Art Corner

Local Landscapes Painting Program Presentation Day!

Saturday 1% July and 22 year 5/6 students along with their families
attended the Local Landscape presentation day at the National Gallery
of Victoria. The students have been working hard over 8 weeks to
complete their Van Gogh inspired landscape and were finally presenting
their work to family and teachers. Educational Officer Marg Stephens
gave our group a talk about Van Gogh’s work and life and students were
presented with their Certificates of Participation.

Wonderful work guys! You all worked so hard to achieve terrific
outcomes with your painting. You should all be very proud of your
paintings.

Thank you to the parents and families who have supported the program and attended the day. Also a big thank you to the Ms Wyatt,
Mr Den Elzen, Mr Dixon, Mr Halstead and Miss Sotiropoulos for attending the presentation day.

Claudia Michielin - Visual Arts Teacher
Telephone: 97251206 OSHC 9724 4514



Canteen News

PASTA BLASTA LUNCH - Tuesday 1* August

Order forms have been distributed and are due back by 3pm Thursday 27/7. Alternatively, it can be ordered via the Flexischools
website. Gluten free option is available upon request. Bottled water can be substituted for the milk drink if required. No other
lunch orders are available on the day and NO late orders will be accepted.

DISCONTINUED ITEMS

Mrs Mac’s Vegie & Ricotta Roll is no longer available.

LOL’S drinks have been discontinued and are NO longer available.

WARM MILO’S - $1.50

We will be offering a warm milo with a homemade cookie at recess only for $1.50. Milo’s can be pre-ordered to save waiting
time. Order individually or on a lunch order and will be ready for collection at the start of recess. Also available to order online.
FLEXISCHOOLS ONLINE ORDERING

This services is available from Monday to Friday via the Flexischools website. Lunch orders can be placed online until 9am each
day, however there is a “late orders menu” which is a very limited menu and will be open for 1 hour from 9am -10am. This option
is solely for emergencies and not for regular lunch orders. Please plan ahead and place orders early.

PLEASE BE SURE TO CONFIRM ALL ONLINE ORDERS AS WE HAVE AN INCREASING NUMBER OF STUDENTS
WITHOUT AN ORDER AT LUNCHTIME. ALL ORDERS WILL RECEIVE A CONFIRMATION EMAIL FROM FLEXISCHOOLS.
Please call the Flexischools help line on 1300 361 769 if you have any queries.

MONDAYS ARE ONLINE ORDERS ONLY - No manual orders can be accepted.

MONDAY MEAL DEALS (only available via online ordering till 9am)

Mini Meal Deal - $4.00

Small Cheesy mite Scroll from Bakers Delight, Oak Flavoured Milk and Anzac cookie.
Mega Meal Deal - $5.50

Wedges with sour cream or tomato sauce, Oak Flavoured Milk and Anzac Cookie.
ROSTER

Friday 21 JuIy Joanne Duo, Rachelle McNamara.

Monday 24 July — Amy Langelaan.

Friday 28" July — Anissa Silver, Sue LeClercq, Sophie Turnham.

Karen Cyster - Canteen Manager

CHAPS NEWS

CADBURY CHOCOLATE DRIVE: This has always been a very successful fundraiser for our school and we look forward to its
success this term, Delivery is the 1% of August.

We understand that circumstances may not be accommodating to taking a box home to sell- in this instance,
families are invited to donate $20 in lieu (the same amount that each box brings in profit). Alternatively, there
is an option to OPT OUT for those families wishing not to participate. Please contact the office directly if you
do not wish to take a box of chocolates home.

SAVE THE DATE!!!! CHAPS is organizing a DISCO for our kids at the school. The ' \ y
night will be Friday 15t September, 2017. A great kids D] has been booked...details
will be forthcoming after we return from holidays, so please put in your calendar now and save the date!

\

It is great to hear all of all the savings families have already received ) \
from purchasing the entertainment book.

The hardcover or digital version can still be purchased using the link:
https://www.entertainmentbook.com.au/orderbooks/181e872

Our next CHAPS MEETING is MONDAY, July 24th 7.30pm.

Parems Assoclaﬂonl’ We always welcome new members to CHAPS, and we would love to see you at our next meeting.

It's a great opportunity to meet some other parents and share some ideas. Come down and see
what it’s all about! We look forward to seeing you there!
% \"' _)Cl (- .- If you are unable to attend, but would like to keep updated via email, please contact our President
.'fw‘ , # 7 "" Janine Wilson at chaps@croydonhps.vic.edu.au, alternatively, membership application forms are
c available from the school office.

Find us on Don’t forget to join us on Facebook! CHAPS have an official closed group on Facebook!
One of the goals of the CHAPS committee is to increase avenues of communication for

Face boo k parents. We understand that being an ‘official member’ of the CHAPS committee isn’t for

everyone- but a great way to still stay updated is to join our closed Facebook group.

CHAPS committee chaps@croydonhps.vic.edu.au
2017 - The Year of Community

Telephone: 9725 1206 OSHC 9724 4514



Mio’'s MessageBoard:

ATTENTION ALL DADS AND MALE CAREGIVERS

) g{ 55! THE UNIVERSITY OF
- . 3 ¥QY WESTERN AUSTRALIA
p | thefatherlngprmect ~ L r:‘,‘ A a,\&‘g ve I Exeellen

The Fathering Project is about to take flight at CHPS.

No commitment, no contracts, no catches just a great opportunity for Dads to socialise and discuss ways to be the
best Dads they can be. Come along to for a fun casual night of pizza and chat and find out more.
Wednesday 26t July at 7.30pm in the Pavilion
RSVP to sartori.mia.m@edumail.vic.gov.au by Monday 24th July.

BRINGING UP GREAT KIDS - BUGK
Parenting is full of challenges and there is no shame is getting some advice or training in this area. Making a few smal
changes in your parenting approach can have large benefits to the wellbeing of your children and family. BUGK is a
parenting program that teaches strategies that give results it is FREE and open for you now to register your
aftendance. Contact EACH direct see details in flyer below.
Mia Sartori - Student Wellbeing
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MIDDLE SCHOOL PRODUCTION
The Little Mermaid

Dear Parents,
Our Middle School Production ‘The Little Mermaid’ has its full dress rehearsal next week on Monday July 24th.

When and where:
The dress rehearsal will be held at school in the PAC and will be from 9.00-11.30am. We will then have regular rehearsals
without the costumes again after recess.

What to wear:
Students should come to school in school uniform or their Production T-shirts. They will receive their costume and put them on in
designated rooms before reporting to the PAC for rehearsal at 9.25am.

What to bring:
SAILORS- MTC & MAP - Navy school pant, (not elasticised or ribbing at the bottom of the legs),

SEAGULLS- MFP & MJM- Need modesty bike shorts / singlet top so can change into costume easily. (preferably light coloured)
CORAL DANCERS (Girls)- MBB - Nothing required

SEAWEED DANCERS (BOYS) & STORM DANCERS (BOYS) MBB - All plain black required for under poncho, (this can be
skivvy, long sleeve t-shirt, track pants, leggings, black jeans, etc (NO LOGOS PLEASE.)

UNDERWATER CHORUS / LAGOON CHORUS/ TENTACLES (SEA MONSTERS) MKU, MRT, MPB, MAP, (MDG BOYS
ONLY) - All plain black required (this can be skivvy, long sleeve t-shirt, track pants, leggings, black jeans, etc (NO LOGOS
PLEASE)

RED GLITTER GIRLS - MTC (GIRLS), MPB (GIRLS), MDG (GIRLS) - All plain black required for under costume, (this can be
skivvy, long sleeve t-shirt, track pants, leggings, black jeans, etc (NO LOGOS PLEASE.)

CHEFS- MBB, MTC (BOYS), MPB - All plain black required for under costume, (this can be skivvy, long sleeve t-shirt, track
pants, leggings, black jeans, etc (NO LOGOS PLEASE.)

LEADS- Just need modesty bike shorts / singlet top so can change into costume

easily.(preferably light coloured).

Hair and Makeup:
The dress rehearsal is to trial the costumes. No special hair or makeup needs to be worn to school for this day.

Naming clothing:

We will have 236 students changing in and out of their uniforms and costumes. PLEASE NAME ALL CLOTHING that comes to
school on this day to avoid losing anything!

Any questions please feel free to email Robyn Twining or your classroom teacher.

Regards,

The Production Team.

Library News

SCHOLASTIC BOOKCLUB

Today everyone should receive a Scholastic Book Club brochure. We only send out Scholastic
brochures twice a year — once in Term 3 and again early in Term 4. If you don’t receive yours there wil
be limited spares available from the library. There is now only one brochure which covers all age
levels however }/ou will still receive one brochure for each child at the school. These are due back by
Wednesday 26" July. There may not be a due date written on the form. No orders are to go to
the library or class teachers — they are to go directly to the office. If you choose the LOOP option
(explained on the order form) you order your child’s individual items and pay for them. No paperwork
gets sent to the school. Your order will be received with the school’s orders and will be delivered to your child’s classroom along
with the orders of the other students. This is the only way to pay by credit card. If you try to put through a late order you will
be given the option to pay postage and have it sent directly to your home address.

Cash or cheque orders are sent to the school. Please ensure that these orders have Name and Class on both the order form
and the envelope. If you want orders as gifts just put your name and a phone number on the order form and mark it clearly as a
gift. There is also a ‘Gift’ option if you pay by credit card. We will contact you and hold them at the office for you to collect.
Cheques should be payable to “Scholastic Australia”. We do earn valuable points for every purchase made which are used for
new library books. Your support is greatly appreciated.

Sue Offer

Telephone: 9725 1206 OSHC 9724 4514



CHPS STUDENT CORNER
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Action




Croydon Hills Primary
Father’s Day Stall
Shhh....Don’t tell Dad

HdppY "
ather’s = -

:\ Davl A X

Thursday 31°" October
Great gifts to choose from
CHAPS Weekly News
Gifts Range from $1.00 -
$7.00

Don’t forget to bring a plastic

bag to
carry your qgifts

s Unlocking Your Chitds

Park Orchards Primery School Presents
An Evening with

Andrew
9th August
Fuller o=

Unlocking Your
Child’s Genius

Andrew 2 @ wellsknown Cliaical Paycholegist, Family Therepist,
Author and Fellow at the University of Melbourne. This seminer is
designed to bhelp your child’s most importent teacher YOU-.
develop the skillz and ingredients of senius in your child,

Unlocking Your Child s Gendus starts with the idea that every ¢hild has an
inner genius. Young children are ltke roosters up at dawn, making lots of
nodse and asking questions. Then by about 7.8 years they often stop .\lkl”
questions and become anxieus, Unlocking Your Chitd's Gemius provides a T8
way for paremts and grandparents to keep children’s gemius ignited

Books By
Andrew:

Topics covered will include:
» Buflding concentration B memeoey powet
» Croathwe problem solving and ingenuity, &
» Planning and anticipation shills,

» Sequencing and listoning skaills

= Increasing mothation and pleasure
" laming,

* Building wif -esteem and dealing with
it backs,

* Developing 2 mindwst for wcoms,

* Owercoming ascety and developing

Tickets:$15 (Earlybird) Group Discounts Available
Wednesday 9" August, 6.45pm - 8.30pm
PARK ORCHARDS PRIMARY SCHOOL
BOOKINGS: www.trybooking.com/QVTY

www.andrewfuller.com.au

b

Genlun.
+ Life: A Guide,
+ Boatieg Bullies,
+ Tiicky wids (Finch),
» Guorila Tactics For Teachers,
* Raiing Peal People (Acer),
* From Sarviving To Theiving (Acer),

Junior School Council’s State School Relief Fundraiser

Pyjama Day!

Thank you to all of the students who wore their pyjamas on the last day of Term 3 for the State School Relief fundraiser. We raised $702.55

toh

Tele

elp disadvantaged students.

For more information about this initiative, see the following website:
https://www.ssr.net.au/our-cause
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be amce Yoga

A relaxed and comfortable space to connect

mind and body, with a hatha/vinyasa practice of breath awareness,

movement and relaxation.
Adults Classes
Mon: 9-10.30am
Tues: 9-10.30am
7-8.30pm
Thurs: 9-10:30
Friday: 11-12:30

Childrens

Each week learn poses for each energy centre

lour classes

RED-strength -emotions
BLUE- expression  PURPLE-intuition PINK-compassion IWHITE-bliss
Weds: Ages 5-11yrs 4-5pm

12-17yrs 5-6 pm

Please contact Jo for more info
Mobile- 0406 284 406
Email- betamc@internode.net.au

PROGRAM FOR KIDS

MINI-STEELERS is a fun introductory 2 week
basketball programme with games and activities
for primary school students run by the Park
Orchards Basketball Club.

Park Orchards Primary School

4.00-5.00pm Tuesday Aug 8™ & Aug 15"
Or
Ringwood Heights Primary School
4.00-5.00pm Wednesday Aug 9" & Aug 16" A

‘ REGISTER ONLINE TO JOIN THE

MINI-STEELERS! /
REGISTER ONLINE \
www.steelersbc.co

J AV

Telephone: 9725 1206 OSHC 9724 4514

-seb"-esteem GREEN-acceptance

“\‘ 8-Week
WR Ukulele
/0 Jgourse

v w!
King NOW*
BOO *

AMILY CLASSES
Healesville
Croydon Hills
Yarra Junction

WoodysUkuleleSchool.Com

You are invited to our

FREEIGERESY

FOOTY CLEHGE 3

The South Croydon Junior
Football Club would like girls to
join our family friendly club in

2018. -
DATE: Saturday 29 July, 2017

TIME: 3.00—4.00pm

Eastfield Road, Croydon

Join us for lots of fun at our footy

——
i
WHERE: Benson Oval ‘

clinic and parent information session.
For more information contact Belinda:

P: 0407 297 777
E: bee.matt@bigpond.com
STH CROYDON §

r

e




PSYCHOTHERAPY AND COUNSELLING

Elisha Ebdon is a clinical social worker and child and adolescent psychotherapist located in Croydon. Specialised in
supporting children and parents in the following areas;

-Postnatal depression and transition to parenthood.

-Infant, child and adolescent mental health.

-Difficulties and symptoms associated with transitions, traumatic experiences and relational concerns.

Medicare rebates may apply with a referral from a GP.

Please contact Elisha on 0406 782 326 or see www.thinkingtogethertherapy.com for more information on the services
provided.

SUE SALIBA PROFESSIONAL TENNIS COACHING
Croydon Hills Primary School Earolment Form ~° 3
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